
DRC Meetings – Public Comments Summary 

6/21/2017 
• Consider Stevens Creek bike path connection to the project greenway.
• Can a bike connection be added to existing retail in area.
• Add more vegetation between the bike path and Santiago Villa.
• Consider more stops along the bike path.
• Balconies along bike path may need more screening.

9/6/17 
• Like simplified massing and urban look.
• Feels very cold, heavy, and dense.
• Parts are too simple; looks too East Coast, like the Bronx or Queens Color needs

work.
• use more white or contemporary look.
• Why no rounded corners? Where are the stoops? Interlocking frames---look

cheap!
• Avoid mistakes of other Downtown/San Antonio/El Camino projects where

materials look cheap; identify and use high-quality materials.
• Like live/work units at the ground floor and building amenities at corners.
• Possible to protect large oak near South bldg. (southeast corner of site).

2/7/2018 
• Support deletion of yellow railings.
• Can one-way bike icons/images be added to Pear Avenue area.
• Can shade trees be added in front of new office building along Inigo, very sunny.
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